Brabyns Park Orienteering, Saturday Feb 6th.

The dawn broke

  misty but fresh

    upon this silver Winter's day...

Well, you get the picture! And it was a great day for some orienteering. I had planned four courses (a White, a Yellow, an Orange and a Light Green) with the idea that people might run one, or possibly two of the courses. So when some eager folks ran all four courses I was really impressed. Brabyns Park is an attractive area, with interesting trickinesses here and there, and it afforded us some useful training I think.

What I took from it in particular was how easy it is to put on something approximating to a real orienteering event by just obtaining permanent course maps, planning the courses and checking that all the posts are in place. I really think this is what we need to be doing with our permanent courses. You get the easiness of the permanent course set-up combined with the conviviality of doing it as an event. It also achieves a bit of outreach, as one guy who was out walking his dog asked for the map and descriptions. He and his dog did the Yellow course, though I didn't time them. Maybe we'll see him again.

Here are some timings, though they need to be taken with a pinch of salt as I have not indicated what order people ran these courses in, and after completing a couple of courses you start to have the hang of where the posts are! I think the prize for improvement has to go to Charlie, who went a bit astray on Yellow but then picked himself up nicely and buzzed round the White. Well done that lad.

White:

Joe


18 mins

Lauren

13 mins

Charlie

19 mins

Laura


14 mins

Yellow:

Charlie

76 mins

Lee & Jess

52 mins

Laura


19 mins

Joe
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Lauren

21 mins

Orange:

Lauren

44 mins

Joe


37 mins

Light Green:

Laura


51 mins

Mike


96 mins

Sue


53 mins

Lauren

39 mins

Joe


41 mins

